
 
DATE :  September 5, 2017 
 
TO :  Committee of the Whole 
 
FROM :  Manager of Building Inspection & Bylaw Services 
 
HIGHLIGHTS: For the Month of August, 2017 

 
 

Bylaw Services Review 

 Preparing proposed bylaw allowing the removal of camps on city parkland, currently 

municipal tickets are the only option.   Expected to be before council in September.  

 Approximately 17 transient camps around the city, 13 on Crown land (river bank). 

 1 unsightly property and noise complaint received, working towards resolution.  

 Security assistance provided during Cannafest, primarily around city campground. 

 Very few watering violations recorded.  

 

Building Inspection Review 

 4 Building Permit applications received in August, yearly total now 60. 

 2017 construction value now at $2,886,317.00  (2016 year end total was $2,536,774.00). 

 Exploring development options at the airport, considerable interest has been expressed.   

Options are limited but possible given the current water supply for fire fighting. 

 Construction inspections and proposal reviews ongoing, anticipating applications for 3 

new residences in September.   Considerable interest for multi-family developments.  

    


